
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: April 20, 2023 
  

RE: CONSIDERATION: EXTENSION OF ANNEXATION INCENTIVE PROGRAM 

Background: 

At the April 6, 2023 City Commission, the Development Services Staff presented the annexation 
incentive program progress to the City Commission. At that meeting, it was assumed that a new 
resolution was necessary to continue the program. However, staff have since learned that the 
original resolution (Number 18-27) has continued to be used by the City Commission, as they have 
annually extended the expiration date by 12 months. Therefore, no new resolution is required. 

Recommended Action: 
Staff is seeking consensus by the City Commission to continue the annexation incentive program 
for another year with the new expiration date of April 30, 2024. 

Prepared By: 
Mike Lane, AICP, Director, Development Services 

Attachments: 
Resolution Number 18-27 

 

 

 

 

 

 


